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        Tuesday 30th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As I am sure you are aware the government guidelines have changed in 

light of the new Omicron variant. Due to this we have been reconsidering 

our Christmas plans and think it is in the best interest of everyone that 

we record the nativity and put it on Google Classroom for you all to enjoy 

from the comfort of your homes. We will be doing the same with the 

Carol concert. We want everyone to be able to enjoy their Christmas and 

are really keen to limit the possible transmission of all illness so close to 

the Christmas holidays. 

We know that recording this means that we will not be preforming live. 

BUT it does mean that many more can watch it as we would have been 

forced to limit the number of people watching to one adult per family. 

The children are really excited that the nativities can still go ahead as 

planned and they will amaze you with their acting and singing talents. 

There won’t be a dry eye in your house.  

 

Warmest Christmas Wishes, 

 

Mrs Godbold  
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